
 

 

  

 
 

18 May 2018 

 

RE: Year 8 Uniform 

Dear Parents and Carers 

At Etonbury we value our uniform highly and all students should wear it with pride. 

The uniform is a formal one and therefore shirts, blazers, ties and smart black 

shoes should be worn. We believe that a smart and tidy appearance indicates a 

student is proud of being a part of the school community and is a good starting 

point for making academic and social progress.  

Having acknowledged that, there are a minority of students who are not meeting 

the expectations of uniform as laid out in the uniform section of the behaviour 

policy. I am writing to inform you that tutors will be carrying out uniform checks 

with their groups next week and I would like to request that you support us in this 

by ensuring your child is prepared and in correct uniform. In particular, I have 

noted that some boys do not currently have ties and are wearing trainers and some 

girls are wearing an excessive amount of make-up.  

Your child’s tutor, or myself, will be in touch if we need to discuss their uniform and 

should there be any concerns these will need to be resolved by Monday 4th June 

when we return from the half term break. If you do not receive any communication 

following the uniform checks then you will no doubt be pleased to know that your 

child is adhering to the smart dress code.  

Many thanks in advance for your support. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Mr Lee Geer 

Head of Year 8 

 

 

 


